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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Year 4 children will be visiting Folkestone Museum 
on Tuesday 9th November to explore the museum and take part in a workshop about 
the life of children during WW1. This will be an exciting opportunity to explore the impact 
the war had on the local area and on daily lives. 
 
The school day will remain unchanged and children should be collected at the end of the 
school day as normal.  We will return to school in time for a normal lunchtime. Your child 
should wear his/her school uniform and normal school shoes. There will be a short walk 
from the coach to the museum so your child will need to bring a waterproof coat with 
them in case the weather is against us. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £5.00, which covers the cost of hiring a coach.  You will be sent 

a text and email inviting you to pay for this trip online.     

 
Please return the permission slip below by Thursday 28th October.  

 

We look forward to our first school trip in a very long time! 
 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ in the ________________ 
class to attend the Year 4 trip to Folkestone Museum on Tuesday 9th November.  
 
I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the 
administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove 
necessary. 
 
Signed: ________________________Parent/Carer Date: ______________ 
 
 
Emergency contact number for Parent/Carer: __________________________________ 
 


